
 

 

Effective Sunday, March 

20th starting at 4AM, 

Little Tokyo Station will 

reopen. 

 

Bus shuttles to Union 

Station and Little 

Tokyo/Arts District 

Station are no longer 

needed due to work 

completion of rail 

alignment along 1st and 

Alameda Streets. 

 

Rail service is back on 

regular schedule. Metro would like to thank 

all the communities in the 

Boyle Heights, East Los 

Angeles and the Little 

Tokyo areas for their 

patience and understanding 

for the inconvenience this 

may have caused. 
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Gold Line Little Tokyo/Arts District Station Reopens March 20th 

Little Tokyo /Arts 

District station will 

open Sunday March 

20th, at 4:00AM. 
 

Normal service 

resumes on the Metro 

Gold Line with bus 

shuttle service no 

longer needed. 
 


